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May 27, 1980

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

References (a): License No. DPR-36 (Docket 50-309)
(b): Letter Maine Yankee to USNRC date

March 7, 1980 (WMY 80-42)

Centlemen:

Attached is the Maine Yankee Biological Monitoring Report for
January-Decembcr 1979, submitted by Maine Yankee to the State of
Maine Department of Environmental Protection and to the United States
Environmental Protection Agency. This report is provided for your
information in accordance with our commitment set forth in Ref (b) .

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY

"

. f w |L|'
. - - I ..ww."!.,

John H. Garrity, Director
Nuclear Engineering and Licensing
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